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N E W S   R E L E A S E 

September 17, 2018

Sewer Work Scheduled for 7th Street

GLENWOOD SPRINGS, CO – The City of Glenwood Springs will be completing storm and sanitary sewer

work along 7th Street through the beginning of July.

May 8-11

 The intersection of 7th Street and Cooper Avenue will be closed for sanitary sewer installation.

May 14-15

 Finishing of the new sewer line and completing storm sewer work from the elevator tower to

the intersection of 7th Street and Cooper Avenue.

May 16-18

 The intersection of 7th Street and Cooper Avenue will be closed for storm sewer installation.

May 21-25

 Installation of storm sewer west of Cooper and 7th Intersection. Intersection will remain open,

and may have periodic one lane closures. 

May 29-June 1

 Installation of storm sewer at Cooper and 7th. Intersection will be closed, or may have periodic

one lane closures if safe access can be provided at the intersection of 7th Street and Cooper

Avenue for storm sewer pipe installation. 

June 7-15

 Intersection at 7th and Cooper will be closed for asphalt work.

June 15 – Beginning of July

 Storm sewer and sanitary sewer work along 7th Street, west of the 7th Street and Cooper Avenue

intersection, will continue until July.

 The final street paving for 7th Street is scheduled for the beginning of July.
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